	
  

Fall in Brown County
Fall is our favorite time of year around here…and for good reason. With the stunning fall
colors all around and a never-ending list of fall activities and attractions to keep you
entertained, a fall trip to Brown County is a must. Here are some tips to maximize your fall
getaway to Brown County!
Morning:
Early risers can get a heads start on enjoying the beautiful fall foliage on a brisk, morning
hike through the State Park. See the leaves and check out local wildlife from the water on
a Fall Colors Kayak Tour through areas of the Hoosier National Forest and along the
backside of the State Park. For those more interested in a leisurely start to the day, the
Village offers several tasty breakfast dining options. Enjoy your coffee on a late morning
stroll through the streets of Nashville and take in the charming fall decorations on display.
Afternoon:
Spend the afternoon in the heart of downtown and admire unique, handmade art in the
area’s many shops. Sample some tasty treats along the way and savor some local flavor
during lunch. Be sure to check out the remarkable leaf sculpture “Soaring” standing tall in
front of the Visitors Center. Combine art and the outdoors on the Backroads of Brown
County Studio Tours. See the fall colors and enjoy local artists at work in their homes as
you drive along the back roads of the county. Wanting something more adventurous? Try
zip lining, canoeing, or mountain biking. Hill Climb Buggy Tours are also an option for all
the thrill-seekers out there. See the beautiful leaves from behind the wheel of a 75-Hp,
four-wheel drive two seat buggy. The area also has several pumpkin patches, apple
orchards, and corn mazes worth checking out. Getting into the fall spirit isn’t hard to do in
Brown County!
Evening/Night:
Admire the fall foliage on an evening stroll in the State Park and enjoy the sunset at one of
the park’s scenic overlooks. Head back to the Village for some scrumptious cuisine. From
pizza to good ol’ fashioned favorites, there’s something for everyone. Stop by the Visitors
Center to browse a book of menus and pick what’s best for you! Shake down dinner on a
walk through the streets of Nashville or slip into one of several restaurants and venues
offering live music. Relax to the talent of local musicians all while enjoying beer, wine, and
spirits created right here in Brown County. Up for some fall frights, check out one of the
area’s haunted attractions including Cedar Rock Haunted Trail—the longest in the
Midwest, Brown County State Park Haunted Trail, and the Slightly Haunted Marionette
Theatre.

	
  

